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NPW winning first place in Environmental Category of Fuji Xerox 2017 PIXI Awards.

We received students from Southern University College, Johor on 1 June 2018 (Friday).
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Message from the Managing Director

We are proud that our popular Sustainability Report 2014 can 

continue to win the hearts of the international judges. This time, 

we won the first place in Environmental Category of Fuji Xerox 

2017 PIXI Awards Ceremony.

Following our collaboration with APIIT, we are currently working 

on Eco Games design with one new batch of students. We are 

looking forward to select some of those ideas and able to 

commercialise it with an aim to educate and create the sense of 

sustainability among the young players.

This July, our Eco Design & Innovation Centre is going to organise 

one Eco Sense Talk and we are expecting to learn the upcycling 

experience in Hong Kong through Assoc. Prof. Siu King Chung 

from Polytechnic University of Hong Kong. We hope the 

programme will help some local authority to better organize their 

recycling programme with a flair of eco design. We look forward 

to welcome like minded designers to come on board with us to 

drive this eco design agenda in Malaysia. 

Mr. Teh Leong Sim
Group Managing Director
Nets Group of Companies

In His
       Own Words



Students were explaining the methods of playing the games to Ms Teh Soo Tyng, our 
Sustainability Director.

Events

Events

Students answering some questions asked 
by Ms Teh Soo Tyng.

Group photo with staff during Myanmar New Year celebration. 

Myanmar New Year Celebration on 14 April 2018 
(Saturday).

We are celebrating the Myanmar New Year for the third time this year. 
It is a celebration for us to rejoice with our colleagues from Myanmar.

Game Project Presentation on 26 April 2018 (Thursday).

Eco game project presentation by Asia Pacific Institute of Information 
Technology (APIIT)’s students were conducted at Nets Eco meeting 
room.



Our staff learning the correct technique of 
using the fire extinguisher.

Group photo with students and lecturers 
from Southern University College.

Students and lecturers were interested in the explanation of printing procedures.
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Staff from BLK was explaining the importance of fire extinguisher, understand fire 
extinguisher types and operating procedure.

Fire Extinguisher Use Training on 4 May 2018 (Friday).

We have organised a Fire Extinguisher Training by BLK at the field in 
front of our premises. 

Southern University College Visit on 1 June 2018 (Friday).

We received a group visit of 17 students and 2 lecturers from Southern 
University College. The students were exposed to eco printing and eco 
design.



Fuji Xerox Award on 7 June 2018 (Thursday).

Fuji Xerox 2017 PIXI Awards Ceremony was held on 7th June 2018 at Fuji 
Xerox PJ Showroom. It is an annual competition held as a recognition for the 
innovation and excellence in digital printing work from users of Fuji Xerox 
solutions across the region. This is the first time we are participating in this 
competition and have won first place in Environmental Category after 
submitting our Sustainability Report 2014. 

Ms Teh Soo Tyng, our Sustainability Strategy & Programme Director receiving the winning 
award.

‘Buka Puasa’ Dinner on 1 June 2018 (Friday).

MD had treated our Malay staff to a ‘buka puasa’ dinner in appreciation of 
their contribution to the company.

Our staffs during ‘Buka Puasa’ Dinner at MAEPS Bistro, Serdang.
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Staff paying attention during the training session conducted by Ms Teh Soo Tyng

Working in a group, staff discussed some points to be presented in the training.

Training on Environmental, Product & Service on 22 June 
2018 and 29 June 2018 (Friday).
We have organised a training on Environmental, Product & Service to 
increase employees’ understanding on product and services in Nets Group 
and to provide information on environmental policies. 

The second batch of staff attending the 
training.

Working in a group, among themselves 
staff discussed during one group activities.



Events

Events

The winner of ‘Teka Biskut Raya’. 

Group photo with the staff.

Raya Celebration on 29 June 2018 (Friday).

As Hari Raya is a joyous occasion for all to come together, our Chairman 
and Directors celebrate “Hari Raya” with the staff at our office. It was 
a celebration that brought joy and laughter to strengthen the bond and 
ties between the staff. We have our Hari Raya Celebration on 29 June 
2018 (Friday).     
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The aim of this enewsletter is to communicate the environmental friendly initiatives taking place at Nets Printwork to our stakeholders. We are committed to supporting and promoting 
sustainable products and services. At the same time, we would like to encourage all our stakeholders to become supporter or even advocators for sustainable development. 

This is only the first step in transforming our core business area, we are expecting more sustainable partners for future projects.

We will organise a Swap up Day on 13 July (Friday) & Eco Sense Talk 
2018 on 24 July 2018 (Tuesday).  


